
All Star I - 2023 

Registrar’s Report, Susan O’Loughlin 

Registration for the 2023 All Star I Conference opened on January 15, 2023. The Star Island 

Corporation limited attendance to 280 conferees per night. 

There were 275 total registrations for the 2023 Conference (230 full week registrations and 45 COGs). 

We had 23 cancellations and 252 people attended All Star I (209 full week and 43 COGs). 

As illustrated in the graph below, we housed 239 conferees on the highest night, and 214 on the lowest 

night (the previous record high was 313 in 2019). In all, the Conference filled 1570 bed-nights (224 

avg), which was below the Corporation’s requested fill of 1960 bed-nights.  

 

In 2023 there were 17 conferees who stayed Sunday and/or Monday nights to attend the memorial 

service for Tom Walton on Monday afternoon. The graph below illustrates this Sunday/Monday increase 

in attendance.  

 



In 2023 registered conferee ages ranged from 1 to 89 years. The percentage of children 17 and under 

continues to decline. The percentage of conferees 18-39 years old was lower than its high last year but 

continues to be higher than it has been historically. The 40-59 age group has recently been stable but is 

lower than it was 5+ years ago. The 60+ age group was at its highest level. 

Registration Age Demographics by Group Total and Percent of Conferee Total. 

 2012 2013 2014 2015 2016 2017 2018 2019 2022 2023 

17 and 
under 

92 
(34%) 

93 
(32%) 

83 
(27%) 

92 
(29%) 

89 
(29%) 

94 
(30%) 

80 
(25%) 

88 
(26%) 

64 
(21%) 

51 
(19%) 

 

18 to 39 17   
(6%) 

31 
(11%) 

47 
(15%) 

35 
(11%) 

49 
(16%) 

44 
(14%) 

48 
(15%) 

46 
(14%) 

68 
(23%) 

52 
(19%) 

 

 

40 to 59 102 
(38%) 

115 
(40%) 

118 
(38%) 

106 
(34%) 

107 
(34%) 

104 
(33%) 

106 
(33%) 

105 
(31%) 

90 
(30%) 

84 
(31%) 

 

 

60+ 61 
(22%) 

51 
(18%) 

50 
(16%) 

67 
(21%) 

66 
(21%) 

72 
(23%) 

86 
(27%) 

88 
(26%) 

74 
(25%) 

86 
(31%) 

 

 
unknown     9 13 0 4 0 7 4 2  

Total 272 290 307 313 311 318 320 334 300 275  

 

In 2023 there were 22 conferees who were new to both All Star I and Star Island. 

There were many last-minute changes this year (late applications and COG requests). Again this year, 

our low numbers allowed us the flexibility to accommodate all last-minute requests. 

 

Susan O’Loughlin, Registrar 2023 


